Pasuguan ng Pilipinas Emhassy of the Jhilippines

ABU DHABI, U.A.E.

EMBASSY CIRCULAR NO. GRP-05/2014

To : FILIPINO COMMUNITY IN THE U.A.E.
Subject ISRA WAL MERAJ, 25 May 2014
Date : 13 May 2014

The public is hereby informed that the Embassy will be CLOSED on
Sunday, 25 May 2014 in observance of Isra Wal Meraj (Ascencion of
Prophet Mohammed), a UAE holiday.

Regular office hours — 8:00 AM. to 5:00 P.M., Sundays to Thursdays
(Lunch Break 12:00 to 1:00 P.M.) will resume on Monday, 26 May 2014.

Kindly disseminate this information to our “kababayans” in the U.A.E.

Thank you.
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